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Since the November meeting, we have waited to see what was going to happen. We 
are hoping that there are still many of you wanting better than what is presently out 
there and so do we.
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We have consulted a new attorney and are going to have an open meeting with all 
homeowners requested to attend to collect information as to how and if we will proceed. 
We need any questions or concerns the homeowners may have.

Although there is a new Board of Directors and we do not know who the new President, 
Vice President and Secretary/Treasurer are, we are asking you to beware of signing 
their petitions. And for your information, the Board is using the same attorney! We have 
questions concerning what was done in the past and the way the procedures that were 
used to get signatures on the documents. We want to give some thoughts for your 
consideration and to hear your questions and concerns.. For those of you who have 
attended the meetings understand this request.

We want the homeowners input (all areas of Indian Village) and are scheduling a 
meeting for you on April 20, 2015 at 7:00 P.M at Indian Village School in the 
gymnasium. If you cannot attend, you may email us at the address above or mail your 
information to the P.O. Box listed above. You must include your name address and 
phone number (all this information will be confidential). WE WANT TO HEAR FROM 
YOU! Please bring your suggestions and concerns with you!

We have received emails and phone calls from several homeowners wanting to know 
what the plans are. Until this meeting is held we have not made a firm decision.

We would like to see Indian Village, once again, a strong, healthy and progressive 
community, pulled together as one community. From Manito to Enola Court and Engle 
Road to Nuttman. To have a fair, honest, open and transparent governing board 
and officers with the homeowners involvement and participation. There will be new 
covenants and bi-laws to be followed and the Board will be elected by the homeowners.
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